

----Original Message----

From: David Laudicina

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2003 10:18 AM

To: Town Council

Subject: UNC parking decks

Dear Mayor and Council members:

I apologize for not sending to each of your individual email addresses but the list is a great way for citizens to send quickly and get good coverage.

I have grave concerns about putting 5 levels of parking decks behind the Paul Green thertre it just does not seem like this does much to the aesthetics of that area which is fairly nice and wooded now and compatible with the central campus. If I lived in the Ginghoul area I would be very wary of the affect this would have on traffic on Country Club Rd.

It seems like the best solution would be to build the original deck and also the 1 on New East Drive and forget about the 1 behind Paul Green Theatre and realize more parking spots for the employees and students and not ruin a really nice area behind Paul Green Theatre. The area around New East is already an eye sore so 1 more eye sore won't matter to much.

Thx Dave L

- = David I. Laudicina
- = 3239 Wood Duck Lane
- = Hillsborough, NC
